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Selling Notice                      Feb. 12, 2020 
                      

List of Approved Mortgage Insurance Forms Updated 
 

As noted in Lender Letter LL-2019-08 dated November 20, 2019, Fannie Mae worked with approved mortgage insurers to update 

their master primary policies and related endorsements and other forms (Forms).  An updated list of Approved Mortgage 

Insurance Forms for each mortgage insurance provider was published on Fannie Mae’s website.  That list has now been further 

updated to include the state-required variation endorsements.  Going forward, this list will be updated as necessary.  

 

 

Lenders should consult their mortgage insurance providers regarding the applicability of state-required variation endorsements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For questions about this Notice, contact your Fannie Mae account team. 

https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/18171/display
https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/document/pdf/approved-mortgage-insurance-forms

